
 
From: Scholarships <scholarships@utrgv.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 2:50 PM 
To: Brenda Garcia <brenda.garcia@utrgv.edu> 
Subject: You Qualify - Summer 2021 HEERF II Grant 
 

 

Dear Rolando, 
  
UTRGV is committed to our students successfully working toward the completion of their 
educational goals. To mitigate some of your financial burdens due to the coronavirus pandemic, 
you have been identified as an eligible student with exceptional need and may apply for the 
Summer 2021 HEERF II Grant. The Summer 2021 HEERF II Grant is being provided by the 
Federal Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act of 2021 (CRRSAA) 
and is intended for students needing additional funding to assist with emergency expenses due 
to the coronavirus such as education related expenses, housing, food, technology, health care, 
child care, and utilities.  
  
To apply for these funds, you must log in to 
https://enrollment.utrgv.edu/summer2021grant/  and submit your application by June 01, 
2021. If you have an outstanding account balance, you have the option to apply the grant funds 
to your balance.  
  
Please note that funds are limited, and students may be eligible to receive up to $500.  
  
We appreciate your hard work and dedication during these uncertain times, and we are here to 
help. Feel free to contact us at (888) 882-4026 or via email at scholarships@utrgv.edu.  
  
Stay safe, Vaqueros!  
Scholarship and Enrollment Communications Office 
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